
MONTHLY NEWSLETTER 

January 2020 
 

 

CONTENTS 

 

- 2020!! 

- This Month’s Focus    

- What 2020 has in store  

 

 

 

CONSULTATION TIMES 

Mondays to Fridays 

7.30am – 6.00pm 

(Our Frontshop is open from 

7.30am – 6.30pm) 

Saturdays 

9.00am – 13.40pm 

(Our Frontshop is open from 

9.00am – 2.00pm) 

Sundays 

CLOSED TO THE PUBLIC 

Public Holidays excluding 

Christmas Day, Boxing Day and 

New Year’s Day 
(Please note that a surcharge does 

apply) 

9.00am – 11.40am 

(Our Frontshop is open from 

9.00am – 12.00pm) 

 

PLEASE MAKE AN 

APPOINTMENT 

(011) 974 5201 

    Harmelia Animal Clinic    

47 Shelton Avenue, Harmelia 

For the Rest of your Family 

2020!! 
 

It is with great relief that I am writing this newsletter as it means that I 

made it through the silly season! December was crazy here at the 

Practice – lots of sick patients and unfortunately a few crazy people too 

but thankfully all of my patients went home and recovered. But if I am 

honest, I think that I am still recovering from those crazy people  

 

As we all enter into the next decade, I am hoping for change. I am 

hoping that people start treating each other with respect and that 

people start giving more, rather than taking. I am hoping that people 

stop abusing other people and animals and that all the poor animals 

that were abandoned at rescue centres over the Festive Season find 

their forever homes. I am hoping that people start taking responsibility 

and that we choose to do the right thing – always. 

 

Sadly, Parvo (Catflu) is rearing its ugly head again so please, if you have 

a new puppy, take advantage of this month’s focus at the Practice, and 

get your puppy vaccinated. Do not take your puppy to other social 

places until they have had all 3 of their puppy vaccinations as the risk of 

them getting exposed to this virus is extremely high. Your puppy needs 

to get vaccinated from 6 weeks of age. There should be 3 to 4 weeks in 

between each vaccination.  

 

I am so thankful for the rain that has fallen but with this, ticks and fleas 

are becoming a problem. Ensure that you are applying or dosing an 

effective product to your pet as per the guidelines for that specific 

product. Please make sure that you only apply or dose dog specific 

products to your dog and cat specific products to your cat. Please 

remember that dog specific products can kill your cat. 

 

Unfortunately, as with most companies and practices at the beginning 

of the year, we have had to have a price increase. The new pricing will 

take effect as of the 1 January 2020. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

us on harmelia.animalclinic@gmail.com or go to our website. 

 

 

PLEASE REMEMBER TO PHONE THE PRACTICE IF YOUR PET 

NEEDS HIS OR HER CHRONIC MEDICATION, BEFORE 

COLLECTING, SO THAT THEIR MEDICATION CAN BE COUNTED 

OUT BEFORE YOU ARRIVE AT THE PRACTICE. 

 

mailto:harmelia.animalclinic@gmail.com


Our Monthly Focus: PUPPIES AND KITTENS 

 

For the month of January, we are focusing on puppies and kittens, so we are offering 10% off the following: 

- Puppy (1
st

, 2
nd

 and 3
Rd

) and Kitten Vaccinations (1
st

 and 2
nd

) 

- Puppy and Kitten Deworming 

- Puppy and Kitten Tick and Flea Control 

- Puppy and Kitten Food 

- All Toys and Accessories 

If you have any questions about this month’s focus, please do not hesitate to contact us at the Practice. 

 

 

What 2020 has instore for your Pets 

Each month we focus on different topics/procedures to try and provide our clients with the best pet care 

possible but at a reduced rate: 

January – PUPPIES AND KITTENS                                            July – DENTAL HYGIENE 

February – STERILISATION/TICK AND FLEA CONTROL         August – OBESITY 

March – DENTAL HYGIENE                                                       September – STERILISATION/TICK AND FLEA CONTROL 

April – STERILISATION/TICK AND FLEA CONROL                  October – DENTAL HYGIENE  

May – SENIOR CITIZEN MONTH                                              November – STERILISATION/TICK AND FLEA CONTROL 

June – STERILISATION/TICK AND FLEA CONTROL                 December – SPOILING OUR 4 LEGGED CHILDREN 

 

We will still have WONDERFUL WEDNESDAYS this year so that you can get your adult pets vaccinated at a 

discounted rate.  I strongly recommend that you phone ahead of time in order to get an appointment for your 

pet’s vaccination, especially on a Wednesday. 

 

https://www.google.co.za/imgres?imgurl=https://s1.1zoom.me/big0/27/404302-svetik.jpg&imgrefurl=https://www.1zoom.me/en/wallpaper/404302/z5891.3/&docid=gaI35NRgyX6qWM&tbnid=S2FrQIGKy1Rr_M:&vet=12ahUKEwjQ3azvx8HmAhVtRBUIHUi8BvU4ZBAzKAkwCXoECAEQCw..i&w=1280&h=809&bih=731&biw=1600&q=puppies and kittens pictures&ved=2ahUKEwjQ3azvx8HmAhVtRBUIHUi8BvU4ZBAzKAkwCXoECAEQCw&iact=mrc&uact=8

